

Kenley Weekly News 25 February 2022



Welcome Back

It has been lovely this week to welcome all of the children back to school and, despite the changeable weather earlier in the week, it is beginning to feel much more like spring is in the air.

The children have made an excellent start to the half term and are working hard. It has been a pleasure to visit the classes and see some of the excellent work they have achieved this week.

Further to the Government announcement on Monday, I would like to clarify the changes to the isolation rules concerning Covid, which are outlined below:

POLICY ON COVID-19 - Living with COVID

Kenley Primary School, along with The Collegiate Trust, are committed to supporting the national effort to control the transmission of the coronavirus that causes COVID-19. At the same time, we shall maintain the best quality of education provision we can within government direction and guidance on social and medical restrictions

Whilst there is no legal requirement to self-isolate if you have COVID-19, it remains the case that transmission of the disease in school will cause significant disruption, and could have serious implications for vulnerable members of our communities. Therefore:

If you have symptoms of the virus, stay at home, book a PCR test and do not come into school until you either receive a negative result or recover from illness in line with previous guidance.

If you have COVID-19, do not come into school until you have recovered from the illness in line with previous guidance.

I would like to thank you in advance for your support with this.



Wednesday 2nd March—Bike check for those pupils taking part in Bikeability course Thursday 3rd March—World Book Day

Wednesday 9th March—Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop

Monday 14th March—Bikeability course for Year 5/6

Thursday 24th March—Parents' Evening—letters will be sent home shortly

Tuesday 29th March—Parents' Evening

Friday 8th April—Easter Egg Hunt, last day of term, school finishes at normal time





Kenley Weekly News





World Book Day

Don't forget, World Book Day is next week on Thursday. We are inviting pupils to either dress up on the day or wear an item representing a character. We do not expect parents to go to huge expense when creating a costume for World Book Day, and would prefer that costumes are put together by the children from things that are already available within the home—the more creative the better.

As part of our World Book Day event, we are also inviting the children to make a book in a jar. This can be a jam or pickle jar and pupils can use anything to represent the name of the book, which the rest of the class will try to guess. Entries should be brought into school between Monday and Thursday next week. The jars will be shared with the class and prizes will be awarded for the most creative during a celebration assembly on Thursday. Below are some ideas for inspiration.







Attendance for this week	
Reception	89.3%
Year 1	96.9%
Year 2	94.0%
Year 3	94.3%
Year 4	88.9%
Year 5	100%
Year 6	97.4%

